From: Tartaglia, Michael

To: Tartaglia, Michael
Subject: FW: 11A river oaks - Westport Zoning
Date: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 9:56:45 AM

From: Dean Martin <dean@grummanengineering.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 9:29 AM

To: Tartaglia, Michael <mtartaglia@westportct.gov>

Cc: Andy Frank <g.andyfrank@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: 11A river oaks - Westport Zoning

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mike,

Still awaiting the revised survey with updated zoning data, therefore | would like to withdraw
the application at this time and resubmit once the updated materials are prepared. thank you.

Dean Martin, P.E.

Grumman Engineering LLC
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